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We are so glad you’ve chosen to worship with us
today!

We welcome you to The Federated Church, a place to
belong and a place to become. We are people just like you,
who hope and love and hurt, and we have found that Jesus
Christ makes a transforming difference in our daily lives.
Your presence matters to us. We open our hearts to you.

Our Mission Statement

God accepts me just as | am, and loves me too much to
leave me that way. Federated accepts all people as they
are and supports them in the spiritual journey. With Christ
we offer hope and healing to change our world.



WHAT'S HAPPENIN

Hurricanes 2022 Emergency Appeal

Federated is collecting funds to help those affected by Hurricanes Fiona and lan. All
funds contributed to “Hurricane Relief” will be donated to UCC Disaster Ministries.
Contribute by check or give online at fedchurch.org/giving. Together, we can make a
difference to those in such need.

Climate Hope Cards

Calling all UCC children and youth: Draw or paint about climate hope, environmental
justice, or protecting the Earth. Winners will be selected in November! The winning
artwork will be used to create postcards that will be sent to Congress and the White
House to pressure them to take sufficient action to combat the ongoing climate and
environmental justice crises. Templates and coloring supplies will be available in
Fellowship Hall after worship all of October! For more information please contact Kristin
LeFeber, klefeber@fedchurch.org

SOCKtober

All October Long

Please join our Mission Collection the entire month of October. Bring NEW Socks and fill
the Box to support the St. Paul's Community Church Outreach Missions. Please look for
the "Sock Box' in the lobby outside of Fellowship Hall. For more information, contact
Marty Culbertson, mculbert@fedchurch.org

Reverse Trick or Treat

TODAY, October 30, 2-4pm

Hamlet Village

Join in the fun and bring the whole family as we celebrate Reverse Trick or Treat. Meet
at Federated Church and we will walk to Hamlet Village to share smiles and Halloween
treats with our friends in the Hamlet community. Costumes are encouraged! For more
information, contact Marty Culbertson, mculbert@fedchurch.org
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Leaf Party

Sunday, October 30, 2pm

Family Life Center

The CLC's Prism Series is underway with impactful conversations around the prism of
disabilities in our community. Our partnerships with Solutions Behavioral Consulting,
Fieldstone Farm, and Cuyahoga County Board of Developmental Disabilities are
exploring vantages of the community from Youth Services to Public Perceptions to
Adult Resources. The series will culminate with an exciting interactive Sensory 'Leaf
Party" on October 30th. There will be sensory trail hikes, bouncy houses, art activites,
an EPIC leaf pile, and MORE! All are welcome. Please plan to attend. For more
information visit, communitylifecollaborative.org.

Men’s Breakfast

Saturday, November 5, 8am

Fellowship Hall

Please join the Men's Ministry for Men's Breakfast on Saturday, November 5th at 8am in
Fellowship Hall. John Telich, WJW Fox 8 Sportscaster, will be our guest speaker. A delicious hot
breakfast will be provided. To attend, sign up in Fellowship Hall during Fellowship Coffee Hour
or contact Barry Biggin, BarryBBiggin@windstream.net.

Communion to the Confined Ministry

Sunday, November 13th, 11:30am

Room 240

The Congregational Care Commission is sponsoring training to provide communion to
individuals who are confined. Persons who feel called to this ministry should register to attend
this session led by Senior Pastor, Rev. Hamilton Coe Throckmorton on. Once trained, you will
serve the Sunday’'s Communion elements to shut-ins in their homes at a mutually agreed upon
time. During the training you will learn about the sacrament of Communion including its
meaning and how it could be served to individuals in different situations. If you have any
questions, please contact Peggie Jo Shinagawa at 216-401-2287 or Hamilton. You may register
for the training on REALM or by calling the office or Peggie Jo.
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FELLOWSHIP OF PRAYER ALTAR FLOWERS

Please include in your prayers this week....

Rita Owen, mourning the death of her son,
Phil Owen; 305 Hamlet Hills Drive, Unit 305
Chagrin Falls, Ohio 44022

Joyce Gorretta, recovering from a recent
surgery; 19 Daisy Lane Chagrin Falls, Ohio
44022

Don Hoke as he moves to a new home close
to his family in Chicago; 1601 Green Bay
Road, Unit 217 Highland Park, IL 60035

This week, please pray for staff members
Betsy Wooster and Melissa Owen

Hamilton Throckmorton and Mary
Senechal for safe travels as they are
traveling this week.

This month, please pray for Homeless
Ministries

Fellowship of Prayer Note Writers this
week:

Myia Sterling, 440.338.4893; Elsie Lutman, Janet
Peters, Sonja Solar.

The altar flowers this morning are given to
celebrate our wonderful music program.

The flowers from today's worship service will
be rearranged and distributed by the Angel
Flower Ministry.

FELLOWSHIP HOUR 11a-12p

Members of the congregation take turns
bringing in treats for fellowship time following
the service. Thank you to congregants with
the last names beginning with L and M for
providing treats today. We encourage you to
join us in Fellowship Hall after worship for
food and fellowship.

Next Sunday—congregants with last names
beginning N, O, P, Q, or R are invited to bring
treats to share. You can see the list of coming
weeks at fedchurch.org/fellowshiptreats.
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